
 

16th  June 2017  

Art Week 

This week we have been celebrating all kinds of Art. On Tuesday Mrs Enfield ran an art workshop 

in the main hall for all children from Year 1 to Year 6. The remainder of the week each year 

group has been studying a different artist and creating pictures in the style of their chosen artist. 

The children’s work will be on display in their classrooms on Friday 23rd June from 3.15pm, please 

visit your child’s class to see the exhibits of their work.    

 

         
 

Year 5 Netball Festival 

Year 5 took part in a Netball Festival at de Stafford  this week, in preparation for next year when 

they will take part in the Year 6 Netball League. They learnt different skills in a carousel of drills 

lead by de Stafford pupils before playing in friendly matches against other local primary schools. 

Although the matches were friendly, they were very pleased to win their pool, and really 

enjoyed playing. 

                                                    
 

International Visitors 

We were pleased to welcome 17 delegates from the Ministry of Education in South Korea to 

school today. Their visit was arranged through CAS (Computing at Schools)  so they could  learn 

about computer teaching in our school. The information our visitors take with them will have a 

direct impact on the teaching skills in South Korea, it was a privilege to be asked to host them. 

 

                  



  

  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 19th June PSHE Evening Parents Evening 

Tuesday 20th June Ash Class – Visit to Tescos – Farm to Fork 

Wednesday 21st June Elm Class – Visit to Tescos – Farm to Fork 

Monday 26th June Year 6 First Aid Course – information to follow 

Tuesday 27th June Kenley Revival Project  

Thursday 29th June Sports Day 

Friday 30th June INSET day – school closed 

Tuesday 4th July  Transition Day 

Friday 7th July Mufti Day for Summer Fair 

Saturday 8th July Summer Fair 11.00 – 2.00pm  

 

Caterham RHS Flowers Festival 2.30pm 

Wednesday 12th July Year 2 Trip to Polesden Lacey 

Thursday 13th July School Discos 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Trip – information to follow 

Monday 17th  July Year 6 Productions – date amended -information to follow 

Wednesday 19th  July Year 6 Prize Giving – date amended - information to follow 

Friday 21st July Last day of term 

 2017 - 18 

Monday 4th September  INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th September INSET Day 

Thursday 7th September  Back to School 

 

 

 

Internet Safety 

We would like to warn you about a video social network site called Musical.ly and the live 

streaming app Live.ly. These apps make it easy to create and share vidoes with friends, or the 

wider community. Sadly, it has recently been reported that  children as young as 9 years old 

using this app are being groomed and some have received sexually explicit messages. Please 

make sure you know what sites your children access online and ensure that their security 

settings are correct. Should you have any questions about this, please contact Mrs Macleod 

w.macleod@hillcroftschool.org . Please note that these apps are rated 12+ and therefore 

children under 12 years old should not have access. 

 

 

mailto:w.macleod@hillcroftschool.org

